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Scott Bettridge was quoted in HR Dive discussing the decrease in H-1B visas. For many consecutive

years, H-1B visa petitions from employers have exceeded the annual cap placed on the visas'

allotment by the U.S. Department of Homeland Security. That employers are still utilizing the full

allotment — even with some declines — should be a sign that demand remains high for the visas, said

Scott. By and large, the pandemic has impacted international travel and relocation plans for

employers in all industries, he said, noting that U.S. consulates abroad were closed in some cases for

more than a year as COVID-19 spread. The U.S. Department of State also temporarily

suspended routine services at embassies and consulates. 

To read more of this article, click here.

Related Practice Areas
• Immigration Policy & Strategy

©2024 Cozen O'Connor. All rights reserved.

https://www.cozen.com/people/bios/bettridge-scott
https://www.hrdive.com/news/sources-blame-pandemic-bureaucracy-not-demand-for-h-1b-decline/616436/
https://www.cozen.com/practices/labor-employment/immigration

